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We the people are the ones hit the hardest just because KU decides they want to spend a 
lot of money for unnecessary things. Sounds like Democrats. 

Please reconsider this bill increase and have compassion for the poor because we pay our 
bill and turn around and have to pay for the poverty stricken. So we pay twice. How do 
you expect us to keep up with our own bills. Think about this. 

Sincerely, 

Charlotte McGuffey 




